
        Friday, December 7th, 2018 

 

 

Happy Holidays to all our Evergreen families! 

 

Next week, we will once again be conducting a food drive for Le Pont Bridging, 

our local food bank.  In order to be more efficient and stack the shelves with 

much needed products we would like to focus our attention on specific items.  

We are asking that each Cycle bring in the following food supplies during the 

week of Monday, December 10th – Thursday, December 13th. 

 

 

Kindergarten:  Toiletries/paper products:  toothpaste, soap, shampoo,  

   toothbrushes, toilet paper, feminine hygiene products, razors, 

   shaving cream, deodorant, body lotion, paper towels, etc… 

 

Cycle One: Snacks/Miscellaneous:  granola bars, rice, side dishes, raisins,  

   dried fruits, pudding, cookies, fruit cups, fruit roll-ups, cake 

   mixes, icing etc… 

 

Cycle Two: Breakfast Foods:  cereal, oatmeal, porridge, pancake mix,  

   muffin mix, maple syrup, peanut butter, jam, jelly, honey,  

   Nutella, etc… 

 

Cycle Three: Lunch Foods:  tuna, canned meats, pasta sauce, soup, crackers, 

   canned fruit, applesauce, Kraft dinner, etc… 

 

Staff:  Drinks/Baking Products:  juice boxes, juice tins, ground  

   coffee, tea, hot  chocolate, ice tea mix, flour, sugar, baking  

   powder, baking soda, salt, chocolate chips, etc… 

   

 

Thank you very much for your continued generosity!   

 

Wishing you a safe and happy Holiday Season! 



Le Pont Bridging and Evergreen Staff      




